
I would like to say a huge thank
you to all parents who brought in
food for our first ‘Bring and
Share’ event. It was lovely to see
so many of you coming along to
sample a variety of foods from
different cultures and chat to
each other. A special mention must
go to the PTA who organised and
set up the event. Remember,
anyone can be a part of the PTA
and attend meetings. The next big
event is the Christmas Fair so
please get involved: funds raised
will go towards the school. 

FRIENDLY REMINDER

7th December - 3.25pm
Christmas Fair

12th December - 9.15am
Reception and Year 1
concert for parents

13th December - 9.10am 
Nursery Christmas
singalong for parents

20th December - 1.30pm
Last day of term
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Please can you ensure that when
you ring and leave a message on
the attendance line or send an
email, that you clearly state your
child’s first name and surname,
the class that they are in and the
reason for absence. It is taking
the administration team a long
time each morning to find out
who the messages are from due
to a lack of information provided.
Reasons given for absence must
be specific. Thank you.
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FINALLY...

We are changing the
design of the newsletter.
We want to keep it simple
but more about the school
and its events will be
written about and there
may be photos!

Let us know what you
think.

For more information
about the school, visit the
website.

www.gilbertcolvin.co.uk


